
 

 

Newchurch Community Primary School 
 

 

June 28th 2017  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 
As we are fast approaching the end of another wonderful school year, we are mindful of 

the need to ensure a smooth transition of our little robins to their next class.  Therefore, 

we have arranged for transition mornings to take place on Wednesday 5th July and 

Thursday 6th July from 9:15am until lunchtime. 

This will provide an opportunity for the children to spend time with their new class 

teacher and teaching assistants whilst also learning about the routines, environment and 

expectations ready for September.  

As part of the transition process, we would also like to invite you to a parents’ meeting 

after school on Wednesday 5th July and Thursday 6th July.  This is so that you will receive 

year group specific information and have an opportunity to meet your child’s new 

teacher prior to September. 

The meeting times are as follows: 

Current Class Next Year’s Classes Meeting 

Rec, Year 2 and Year 4 Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5  Wednesday 5th July  

3:30 – 4:00 

Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5 Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 Thursday 6th July  

3:30 – 4:00 

 

A crèche will be provided for the meetings.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 
 

 
Mrs S Lawrenson 

Headteacher 
 

 


